
 

   
 

 
We are writing to inform you that due to obsolescence of key components from our supplier, 

we will be discontinuing the SafeStream Flexible Faucet Adaptors effective immediately, 

dated February 17th, 2020. 

 

There will be a limited number of these parts available for sale until stock is depleted. 

 

*¹ For additional information on support/service, please reach out to your local sales or service rep 

 

1. Affected Products:  

 

This affects the following part numbers, BCS-103, BCS-109 and BCS-110. 

 

Part number Description  

BCS-103  SafeStream M, 20 inch 

BCS-109 SafeStream S, 10 inch 

BCS-110                                    SafeStream L, 30 inch 

 

 
Image 1: SafeStream adaptor.  

 

2. Reason for change  

Due to obsolescence of a key component for the SafeStream adaptors by our supplier, we 
have concluded that we can no longer adequately supply and support these products and 
therefore, they are to be discontinued, effective immediately.  
 
 
3. Replacement Products 

 

As of the 17th of February 2020, the part numbers listed above are no longer supported and 
there are no replacement alternatives in place.  
 
4. Date of change 

 
All part numbers listed in this document are discontinued from the 17th of February 2020.  
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5. Product availability 

 
There will be a limited number of SafeStream adaptors available to purchase until stock is 
depleted. Following this, these products will no longer be available for sale. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
If you require further information please feel free to contact your local rep, distributor or email 

the office on blss.sales@brooks.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                 Thank you. 
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